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10 June 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are glad to let you know that this year’s Oscars Ceremony and Leavers’ Prom will be 
held on Monday 19th July on schools grounds. We ask that the children arrive at 6:30pm for 
a 7pm start.  
 
Unfortunately, we will be unable to invite parents to the Oscars ceremony this year. We will 
therefore stream the ceremony via Microsoft Teams so that you will still be able to watch. 
Children will need collecting at 9:30pm. Usually, the children would be asked to bring in 
party food and drinks however, due to COVID, we cannot ask for items to be brought in 
from home. Instead, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2 per child to cover costs 
for a buffet for the children. 
 
The following day will be the children’s leavers’ assembly. Again, we will be unable to host 
parents in school and will stream this via Microsoft Teams. The assembly will begin at 2pm 
and last approximately an hour.  
 
Please confirm on ParentPay that you give permission for your child to attend prom. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Miss Eardly, Miss Laird and Mrs Marsden 
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